
STATg
~~~ ~~'

04 ~

d - '~~ y~z
0

~'~ lHri9 ~

STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
7300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250. Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1760 •TTY (360) 586-8203

October 17, 2013

Steven L. Gross, Assistant City Attorney

Pablo Para, P.E., PTOE, Transportation Manager

City of Auburn

25 West Main Street

Auburn, WA 98001-4998

RE: TR-121883 —Petition to Construct a Highway Rail Grade Crossing at A Street Northwest

Final Engineering Plans

Dear Mr. Gross and Mr. Para:

On October 14, 2013, the City of Auburn filed signalization plans for the A Street Northwest

crossing in Auburn. The US DOT number assigned is 945561A. Order O1 in docket TR-121883

requires that the Petitioner must file sixty days prior to the effective date of the order, December

13, 2012, final engineering plans of the crossing including the active warning devices.

Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) staff reviewed the final

engineering/signalization plans and have no objections. Upon completion of the installation of

the active warning devices, the City of Auburn must notify the Commission. The crossing is

subject to inspection by Commission staff to verify full compliance with laws, regulations and

this order.

Sincerely,

Kathy Hunter

Rail Safety Manager

cc: Parties of Record


